
From: Jeff Zaayer 

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 10:27 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward1; #CI-StPaul_Ward2; #CI-StPaul_Ward4; #CI-StPaul_Ward5; #CI-StPaul_Ward6; 
#CI-StPaul_Ward7 

Subject: Cleveland Ave Bike Lanes 

 
Dear Chris and Council, 

I wanted to send a note expressing my support for the bike lanes on Cleveland Ave and more importantly the 

recommendation by the community working group that was set up in June of last year. The working group came up 

with some much needed recommendations to help ease concerns with regards to parking in addition to choosing 

Cleveland.  

I look forward to your support for this important corridor tonight and thank you for all that you do. 

Sincerely,  

Jeff Zaayer 

17xx Saunders Ave  

St. Paul, MN 55116 

 

 


